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	Madam President,
	
[bookmark: _GoBack]Kyrgyzstan welcomes the delegation of Croatia and thanks for the Report. We commend the efforts made by the Government of Croatia for the empowerment of women and gender equality, measures taken in the field of protection against domestic violence and gender based violence by adoption of the legislative acts aimed at ensuring a higher level of protection of victims. 
  We would like to recommend Croatia the following: 
· Take additional measures to effectively protect all victims of domestic and gender based violence.
· To continue its efforts in bringing its national legislation in compliance with its international obligations.  

Madam President,

In conclusion, we wish Croatia every success with the review. 
Thank you for attention.

